
 

 

PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY COUNCIL 
COMMITTEE REPORT 

2021 Legislative Session 

 

Reference No.: CR-046-2021  

Draft No.: 1 

Committee: Committee of the Whole 

Date: 05/04/2021  

Action: FAV   

 

REPORT: Favorable 10-0: Council Members Hawkins, Anderson-Walker, Davis, Dernoga, 

Franklin, Glaros, Harrison, Ivey, Streeter, Taveras and Turner. Absent: Glaros 

 
 

 

The Prince George’s County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on Tuesday, April 

27, 2021, and May 4, 2021 to consider CR-046-2021. 

 

As proposed CR-046 -2021 will approve the multi-year contracts pursuant to Section 819 of the 

County Charter and Subtitle 10. The aggregate amount of the contracts in Attachment A is 

$24,765,400. 

 

The contracts are for various departments including, the Department of the Environment, the 

Department of Permits Inspection and Enforcement, the Department of Corrections, the Health 

Department, the Office of Information Technology, The Office of Human Resources Management 

and Non-Departmental. 

 

The contracts will be included as a part of the FY’22 Budget. 

 

The Office of Law reports CR-046-2021 to be in proper legislative form with no legal impediments 

to its adoption.  

 

The Policy Analyst Group concludes that adoption of CR-046-2021 will not have an adverse fiscal 

impact on the County. 

 

After discussion, the Prince George’s County Council, sitting as the Committee of the Whole, voted 

out CR-046-2021 favorably, 10-0. 

 


